
 

Friendly reminder that you MUST 

LABEL EVERYTHING! Our Lost & 

Found is growing fast and nothing 

has a name on it!  We’d love to 

return items to their owner so 

please always label everything!  

Also, please check the Lost & 

Found daily to see if your child has 

left anything behind. Thanks! 

UPDATE: This week ONLY Red 

Wagon Lunches can be placed until 

Saturday due to website updates. 

7/16 – Get Air (Open!) 

7/16 – Turtle Back Zoo (Open!) 

7/17 – Adventure Aquarium (limited spots left!) 

7/18 – Discovery Museum (Open!) 

This week our campers immersed 

themselves in Total Technology!  

We took classic video games and 

re-created them into life-size 

games!  We played Minecraft, 

Slither.io, Pac Man, Mario Kart 

and danced the day away at our 

Silent Disco! Campers wore 

headsets and danced to music on 

different stations! We look 

forward to next week for  

‘All Ball with a Twist’ 



 


